
 

 

  

 

To Kalasatama  
Herttoniemi Health Station is to move to the new Kalasatama Health and Well-being 
Centre, which is set to open on 5 February 2018. On moving day 2 February we are 
able to give service only for patients that need care the same day. 

You can also in future  

• contact us online (asiointi.hel.fi) 
• call your assigned contact person (numbers will remain the same) or Kalasatama’s 

health station services number, tel. 09 310 50333 
• visit us in person at Työpajankatu 14A (next to the metro station). Bus 26 stops in 

front of the building and parking is at Capellan puistotie. 

The Health and Well-being Centre will be open Mon - Fri 07 - 20.  
See you in February in Kalasatama!     www.hel.fi/en 

 

http://www.hel.fi/en
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